Mr. Clay Johnson Interim Town Manager TOWN OF MUNSTER 1005 Ridge Road Munster, Indiana 46321 TOWN MANAGER'S OFFICE
SEP 1 2 2014

Dear Mr. Johnson:

My letter to the Town is very much overdue. The time that has passed in no way reflects the importance of my note of appreciation.

On Friday, July 11, 2014 my daughter was married. During the planning of the reception, we visited many venues. Her choice was Centennial Park. I know now that was the wisest decision that we could have ever made. I want to commend the Town of Munster for hiring a great group of employees to handle the banquets at Centennial Park.

Specifically, I would like to point out the outstanding work done by Paulette, Shirley, and Pat. They were truly a blessing to my whole family, working selflessly and doing an outstanding job of overseeing every detail. We are so grateful to them. I did try, several times that evening, to thank them for going well beyond what was required. I am still filled with gratitude. Because of their efforts, the reception became everything that we could have hoped for.

They are an asset to the Town of Munster. Considering all the compliments that we received from our guests, I can only imagine that Centennial Park will be hosting many other banquets in the future.

You have an amazing team who deserves recognition for their efforts.

Sincerely,

Pamela Ring 9909 New Devon

Munster, Indiana 4632

219-934-1865